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  Content Manager Implementation and Migration
Cookbook ,2006
  IPhone Forensics Jonathan Zdziarski,2008-09-12
This book is a must for anyone attempting to
examine the iPhone. The level of forensic detail
is excellent. If only all guides to forensics were
written with this clarity!-Andrew Sheldon,
Director of Evidence Talks, computer forensics
experts With iPhone use increasing in business
networks, IT and security professionals face a
serious challenge: these devices store an enormous
amount of information. If your staff conducts
business with an iPhone, you need to know how to
recover, analyze, and securely destroy sensitive
data. iPhone Forensics supplies the knowledge
necessary to conduct complete and highly
specialized forensic analysis of the iPhone,
iPhone 3G, and iPod Touch. This book helps you:
Determine what type of data is stored on the
device Break v1.x and v2.x passcode-protected
iPhones to gain access to the device Build a
custom recovery toolkit for the iPhone Interrupt
iPhone 3G's secure wipe process Conduct data
recovery of a v1.x and v2.x iPhone user disk
partition, and preserve and recover the entire raw
user disk partition Recover deleted voicemail,
images, email, and other personal data, using data
carving techniques Recover geotagged metadata from
camera photos Discover Google map lookups, typing
cache, and other data stored on the live file
system Extract contact information from the
iPhone's database Use different recovery
strategies based on case needs And more. iPhone



3

Forensics includes techniques used by more than
200 law enforcement agencies worldwide, and is a
must-have for any corporate compliance and
disaster recovery plan.
  Architecting and Deploying DB2 with BLU
Acceleration Whei-Jen Chen,Brigitte Blaser,Marco
Bonezzi,Polly Lau,Jean Cristie Pacanaro,Martin
Schlegel,Ayesha Zaka,Alexander Zietlow,IBM
Redbooks,2015-05-11 IBM® DB2® with BLU
Acceleration is a revolutionary technology that is
delivered in DB2 for Linux, UNIX, and Windows
Release 10.5. BLU Acceleration delivers
breakthrough performance improvements for analytic
queries by using dynamic in-memory columnar
technologies. Different from other vendor
solutions, BLU Acceleration allows the unified
computing of OLTP and analytics data inside a
single database, therefore, removing barriers and
accelerating results for users. With observed
hundredfold improvement in query response time,
BLU Acceleration provides a simple, fast, and
easy-to-use solution for the needs of today's
organizations; quick access to business answers
can be used to gain a competitive edge, lower
costs, and more. This IBM Redbooks® publication
introduces the concepts of DB2 with BLU
Acceleration. It discusses the steps to move from
a relational database to using BLU Acceleration,
optimizing BLU usage, and deploying BLU into
existing analytic solutions today, with an example
of IBM Cognos®. This book also describes
integration of DB2 with BLU Acceleration into SAP
Business Warehouse (SAP BW) and SAP's near-line
storage solution on DB2. This publication is
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intended to be helpful to a wide-ranging audience,
including those readers who want to understand the
technologies and those who have planning,
deployment, and support responsibilities.
  Practical Docker with Python Sathyajith
Bhat,2018-07-26 Learn the key differences between
containers and virtual machines. Adopting a
project based approach, this book introduces you
to a simple Python application to be developed and
containerized with Docker. After an introduction
to Containers and Docker you'll be guided through
Docker installation and configuration. You'll also
learn basic functions and commands used in Docker
by running a simple container using Docker
commands. The book then moves on to developing a
Python based Messaging Bot using required
libraries and virtual environment where you'll add
Docker Volumes to your project, ensuring your
container data is safe. You'll create a database
container and link your project to it and finally,
bring up the Bot-associated database all at once
with Docker Compose. What You'll Learn Build, run,
and distribute Docker containers Develop a Python
App and containerize it Use Dockerfile to run the
Python App Define and run multi-container
applications with Docker Compose Work with
persisting data generated by and used by Docker
containers Who This Book Is For Intermediate
developers/DevOps practitioners who are looking to
improve their build and release workflow by
containerizing applications
  Windows Server 2008 Inside Out William
Stanek,2008-02-27 Learn how to conquer Windows
Server 2008—from the inside out! Designed for
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system administrators, this definitive resource
features hundreds of timesaving solutions, expert
insights, troubleshooting tips, and workarounds
for administering Windows Server 2008—all in
concise, fast-answer format. You will learn how to
perform upgrades and migrations, automate
deployments, implement security features, manage
software updates and patches, administer users and
accounts, manage Active Directory directory
services, and more. With INSIDE OUT, you’ll
discover the best and fastest ways to perform core
administrative tasks, with an award-winning format
that makes it easy to find exactly the tips,
troubleshooting solutions, and workarounds you
need. Plus, the companion CD comes packed with a
fully searchable eBook and more than 100
timesaving tools and scripts. With INSIDE OUT, you
get all muscle and no fluff! For customers who
purchase an ebook version of this title,
instructions for downloading the CD files can be
found in the ebook.
  Medieval Art Michael Byron Norris,Rebecca
Arkenberg,2005 This educational resource packet
covers more than 1200 years of medieval art from
western Europe and Byzantium, as represented by
objects in the collection of The Metropolitan
Museum of Art. Among the contents of this resource
are: an overview of medieval art and the period; a
collection of aspects of medieval life, including
knighthood, monasticism, pilgrimage, and pleasures
and pastimes; information on materials and
techniques medieval artists used; maps; a
timeline; a bibliography; and a selection of
useful resources, including a list of significant
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collections of medieval art in the U.S. and Canada
and a guide to relevant Web sites. Tote box
includes a binder book containing background
information, lesson plans, timeline, glossary,
bibliography, suggested additional resources, and
35 slides, as well as two posters and a 2 CD-ROMs.
  Analytical Method Validation and Instrument
Performance Verification Chung Chow Chan,Y. C.
Lee,Herman Lam,Xue-Ming Zhang,2004-04-23
Validation describes the procedures used to
analyze pharmaceutical products so that the data
generated will comply with the requirements of
regulatory bodies of the US, Canada, Europe and
Japan. Calibration of Instruments describes the
process of fixing, checking or correcting the
graduations of instruments so that they comply
with those regulatory bodies. This book provides a
thorough explanation of both the fundamental and
practical aspects of biopharmaceutical and
bioanalytical methods validation. It teaches the
proper procedures for using the tools and analysis
methods in a regulated lab setting. Readers will
learn the appropriate procedures for calibration
of laboratory instrumentation and validation of
analytical methods of analysis. These procedures
must be executed properly in all regulated
laboratories, including pharmaceutical and
biopharmaceutical laboratories, clinical testing
laboratories (hospitals, medical offices) and in
food and cosmetic testing laboratories.
  The Memoirs of François René François-René
vicomte de Chateaubriand,1902
  The Financial Numbers Game Charles W.
Mulford,Eugene E. Comiskey,2011-03-10 Praise for
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The Financial Numbers Game So much for the notion
'those who can, do-those who can't, teach.'
Mulford and Comiskey function successfully both as
college professors and real-world financial
mercenaries. These guys know their balance sheets.
The Financial Numbers Game should serve as a
survival manual for both serious individual
investors and industry pros who study and act upon
the interpretation of financial statements. This
unique blend of battle-earned scholarship and
quality writing is a must-read/must-have reference
for serious financial statement analysis. --Bob
Acker, Editor/Publisher, The Acker Letter Wall
Street's unforgiving attention to quarterly
earnings presents ever increasing pressure on CFOs
to manage earnings and expectations. The Financial
Numbers Game provides a clear explanation of the
ways in which management can stretch, bend, and
break accounting rules to reach the desired bottom
line. This arms the serious investor or financial
analyst with the healthy skepticism required to
drive beyond reported results to a clear
understanding of a firm's true performance. --Mark
Hurley, Managing Director, Training and
Development, Global Corporate and Investment
Banking, Bank of America After reading The
Financial Numbers Game, I feel as though I've
taken a master's level course in financial
statement analysis. Mulford and Comiskey's latest
book should be required reading for anyone who is
serious about fundamentally analyzing stocks. --
Harry Domash, San Francisco Chronicle investing
columnist and investment newsletter publisher
  Our Energy Future Christian Ngo,Joseph
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Natowitz,2016-03-14 Presents an overview on the
different aspects of the energy value chain and
discusses the issues that future energy is facing
This book covers energy and the energy policy
choices which face society. The book presents
easy-to-grasp information and analysis, and
includes statistical data for energy production,
consumption and simple formulas. Among the aspects
considered are: science, technology, economics and
the impact on health and the environment. In this
new edition two new chapters have been added: The
first new chapter deals with unconventional fossil
fuels, a resource which has become very important
from the economical point of view, especially in
the United States. The second new chapter presents
the applications of nanotechnology in the energy
domain. Provides a global vision of available and
potential energy sources Discusses advantages and
drawbacks to help prepare current and future
generations to use energy differently Includes new
chapters covering unconventional fossil fuels and
nanotechnology as new energy Our Energy Future:
Resources, Alternatives and the Environment,
Second Edition, is written for professionals,
students, teachers, decision-makers and
politicians involved in the energy domain and
interested in environmental issues.
  Physical and Mathematical Modeling of Earth and
Environment Processes Vladimir Karev,Dmitry
Klimov,Konstantin Pokazeev,2018-03-24 This book is
the result of collaboration within the framework
of the Third International Scientific School for
Young Scientists held at the Ishlinskii Institute
for Problems in Mechanics of Russian Academy of
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Sciences, 2017, November. The papers included
describe studies on the dynamics of natural system
– geosphere, hydrosphere, atmosphere—and their
interactions, the human contribution to naturally
occurring processes, laboratory modeling of earth
and environment processes, and testing of new
developed physical and mathematical models. The
book particularly focuses on modeling in the field
of oil and gas production as well as new
alternative energy sources.
  Python Programming for Arduino Pratik
Desai,2015-02-27 This is the book for you if you
are a student, hobbyist, developer, or designer
with little or no programming and hardware
prototyping experience, and you want to develop
IoT applications. If you are a software developer
or a hardware designer and want to create
connected devices applications, then this book
will help you get started.
  Linux Network Administrator's Guide Olaf
Kirch,Terry Dawson,2000 This introduction to
networking on Linux now covers firewalls,
including the use of ipchains and Netfilter,
masquerading, and accounting. Other new topics in
this second edition include Novell (NCP/IPX)
support and INN (news administration).
  Upgrading and Repairing PCs Scott Mueller,2000
Upgrading and Repairing PCs, Linux Edition
addresses Linux-specific hardware issues that do
not arise with Windows or DOS. Based on Upgrading
and Repairing PCs, 11th Edition, this book covers
Linux information such as system requirements,
installation and setup, drive partitioning, kernel
parameters, memory, and compatibility between
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Linux and components and components with each
other. While Windows has a slick installation that
automatically determines most of the hardware in a
PC, Linux users still must struggle to identify,
configure, and install the hardware in their PCs.
This book is an essential reference to understand
how your PC hardware works, how it interacts with
Linux, and how to troubleshoot, repair, and
upgrade the components in a Linux system.
  Professional Visual Studio 2017 Bruce
Johnson,2017-10-18 Skip the basics and delve right
into Visual Studio 2017 advanced features and
tools Professional Visual Studio 2017 is the
industry-favorite guide to getting the most out of
Microsoft's primary programming technology. From
touring the new UI to exploiting advanced
functionality, this book is designed to help
professional developers become more productive. A
unique IDE-centric approach provides a clear path
through the typical workflow while exploring the
nooks and crannies that can make your job easier.
Visual Studio 2017 includes a host of features
aimed at improving developer productivity and UI,
and this book covers them all with clear
explanation, new figures, and expert insight.
Whether you're new to VS or just upgrading, this
all-inclusive guide is an essential resource to
keep within arm's reach. Visual Studio 2017 fixes
the crucial issues that kept professionals from
adopting VS 2015, and includes new features and
tools that streamline the developer's job. This
book provides the straightforward answers you need
so you can get up to speed quickly and get back to
work. Master the core functionality of Visual
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Studio 2017 Dig into the tools that make writing
code easier Tailor the environment to your
workflow, not the other way around Work your way
through configuration, debugging, building,
deployment, customizing, and more Microsoft is
changing their release cadence—it's only been
about two years since the last release—so
developers need to quickly get a handle on new
tools and features if they hope to remain
productive. The 2017 release is designed
specifically to help you get more done, in less
time, with greater accuracy and attention to
detail. If you're ready to get acquainted,
Professional Visual Studio 2017 is your ideal
guide.
  Network Security Jan L. Harrington,2005-04-08
Filling the need for a single source that
introduces all the important network security
areas from a practical perspective, this volume
covers technical issues, such as defenses against
software attacks by system crackers, as well as
administrative topics, such as formulating a
security policy. The bestselling author's writing
style is highly accessible and takes a vendor-
neutral approach.
  Validation in Chemical Measurement Paul De
Bièvre,Helmut Günzler,2005-01-12 The validation of
analytical methods is based on the
characterisation of a measurement procedure
(selectivity, sensitivity, repeatability,
reproducibility). This volume collects 31
outstanding papers on the topic, mostly published
in the period 2000-2003 in the journal
Accreditation and Quality Assurance. They provide
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the latest understanding, and possibly the
rationale why it is important to integrate the
concept of validation into the standard procedures
of every analytical laboratory. In addition, this
anthology considers the benefits to both: the
analytical laboratory and the user of the
measurement results.
  Cybersecurity Framework Manufacturing Profile
National Institute of Standards,2017-05-31 March
2017 If you like this book (or the Kindle
version), please leave positive review. This
document provides the Cybersecurity Framework
implementation details developed for the
manufacturing environment. The Manufacturing
Profile of the Cybersecurity Framework can be used
as a roadmap for reducing cybersecurity risk for
manufacturers that is aligned with manufacturing
sector goals and industry best practices. The
Profile gives manufacturers:* A method to identify
opportunities for improving the current
cybersecurity posture of the manufacturing system*
An evaluation of their ability to operate the
control environment at their acceptable risk
level* A standardized approach to preparing the
cybersecurity plan for ongoing assurance of the
manufacturing system's security Why buy a book you
can download for free? First you gotta find it and
make sure it's the latest version (not always
easy). Then you gotta print it using a network
printer you share with 100 other people - and its
outta paper - and the toner is low (take out the
toner cartridge, shake it, then put it back). If
it's just 10 pages, no problem, but if it's a 250-
page book, you will need to punch 3 holes in all
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those pages and put it in a 3-ring binder. Takes
at least an hour. An engineer that's paid $75 an
hour has to do this himself (who has assistant's
anymore?). If you are paid more than $10 an hour
and use an ink jet printer, buying this book will
save you money. It's much more cost-effective to
just order the latest version from Amazon.com This
book is published by 4th Watch Books and includes
copyright material. We publish compact, tightly-
bound, full-size books (8 � by 11 inches), with
glossy covers. 4th Watch Books is a Service
Disabled Veteran-Owned Small Business (SDVOSB),
and is not affiliated with the National Institute
of Standards and Technology. For more titles
published by 4th Watch Books, please visit:
cybah.webplus.net A full copy of all the pertinent
cybersecurity standards is available on DVD-ROM in
the CyberSecurity Standards Library disc which is
available at Amazon.com. NIST SP 500-299 NIST
Cloud Computing Security Reference Architecture
NIST SP 500-291 NIST Cloud Computing Standards
Roadmap Version 2 NIST SP 500-293 US Government
Cloud Computing Technology Roadmap Volume 1 & 2
NIST SP 500-293 US Government Cloud Computing
Technology Roadmap Volume 3 DRAFT NIST SP 1800-8
Securing Wireless Infusion Pumps NISTIR 7497
Security Architecture Design Process for Health
Information Exchanges (HIEs) NIST SP 800-66
Implementing the Health Insurance Portability and
Accountability Act (HIPAA) Security Rule NIST SP
1800-1 Securing Electronic Health Records on
Mobile Devices NIST SP 800-177 Trustworthy Email
NIST SP 800-184 Guide for Cybersecurity Event
Recovery NIST SP 800-190 Application Container



14

Security Guide NIST SP 800-193 Platform Firmware
Resiliency Guidelines NIST SP 1800-1 Securing
Electronic Health Records on Mobile Devices NIST
SP 1800-2 Identity and Access Management for
Electric Utilities NIST SP 1800-5 IT Asset
Management: Financial Services NIST SP 1800-6
Domain Name Systems-Based Electronic Mail Security
NIST SP 1800-7 Situational Awareness for Electric
Utilities
  The Cathedral Builders Leader Scott,1899
  Degenerate Art Stephanie Barron,1991-04-15 Looks
at the reconstructed exhibit of degenerate art
censored by the Nazis in 1937
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